UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580

Consumer Response Center
August 8, 2011

Bill Singer

RE: FTC Ref. No. 31878568
Dear Bill Singer:

Thank you for your correspondence detailing your experiences with an alleged incident of telemarketing fraud.
The Federal Trade Commission has been directed by Congress to act in the interest of all consumers to prevent
deceptive or unfair practices and unfair methods of competition. As a matter of policy, the Commission generally
does not intervene in individual disputes. However, correspondence from consumers provides valuable information
that is frequently used to develop or support Commission enforcement initiatives.

Your information was reviewed by Commission staff and pertinent information has been recorded in the
Consumer Sentinel, the FTC fraud complaint system database. Information that you provide is shared with other

law enforcement agencies.

At some time in the future, you may be contacted by either the Commission, or another law enforcement
agency interested in pursuing the subject of your complaint.

Sincerely Yours,

Consumer Response Center



